From:

Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2022 2:58 PM

To: Cristina Portilla <Cristina.Portilla@lithgow.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Re: EOl Women's Advisory Committee

Hi Cris.

I'd like to apply to continue with the Womens Advisory Committee. It has been great to
be involved over the last couple of years and look forward to continuing the great work
that we have all began.

Please let me know if you need any thing more formal from me, which | could get over
to you next week if thats ok.

Warmest regards,
Kellie 3)

Kellie Evans
General Manager
Event Organiser
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